
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                     Friday 10th October 2014. 

Project  
 

We are looking forward to seeing your ideas for exciting and informative dinosaur 

games.  

Remember your homework game is due in to class during the week of 20th October (the 

last week of this half term) when we will either listen to you explain your game design or, 

if you have made your game, play it!  

Reading 

Please keep remembering to bring your Reading Record into school and take it home at 
the end of the day. Try to read at home daily and write a comment in your Reading 
Records once a week.  

 

Spelling 
 

Next week we will be learning about words with the prefix re- such as reappear. 
 
You will be given a list of 5 words beginning with re- to learn over the next week. You 
can choose to do this any way you would like, for example by asking someone to test 
you or by writing sentences which include these words. 
 

English 

Next week in English we will be concluding our dinosaur research and using this to write 
our own information pages. Can you find out any more information about the dinosaur 
you are studying over the weekend, ready to share with your group on Monday? 

 

Maths 

Next week we will be looking at word problems using RUCSAC and our written methods 
for addition and subtraction. 

 

We will be continuing to learn the 5 times table for the Times Table Challenge. Don’t 
forget to learn the division facts for the times table too, e.g. 45 ÷ 5 = 9 (or how many 5s 
are in 45?) and complete your 5 times table booklet. 

 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. This weeks’ task 
needs to be completed by Friday 17th October. Well done to those of you who have 
completed My Maths tasks set so far this year.  

 

 



Other Notes 
 

Our first enrichment day of the year will take place this Friday. We will be using it to 
begin our topic on ancient Egypt. We will be rotating around the 5 classrooms in mixed 
groups completing different art-based activities. 

 

Your class blog needs you! Please remember to visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the 
school website to read and comment on what we have been doing in class recently: 
http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/  

 

 

Have an exciting weekend,  

Mr Baines and Miss Land. 
 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

